
 

 

 

 

 

IIS/CIR/074/2022-2023 

30/11/2022 

Dear Parents, 

“Greetings from IIS Family” 

Please be informed the School will remain closed on account of Commemoration Day and 

51st UAE National Day on 1st, 2nd, 3rd & 4th December 2022 and classes will resume on 5th 

December 2022.  

“May this Independence Day bring along many opportunities for us to grow and prosper.  

Wishing everyone a very Happy UAE National Day.”   

                       Stay safe & healthy! 

 

 

 


